MINUTES

Special Joint Committee on Legislative Facilities
March 30, 1967

Senators Arthur, Bennett and Warren and Representative Van Cleave were present.

The Committee examined an illustration (prepared by the Kansas Department of Economic Development) of a cover design for a pamphlet to be distributed to visitors to the legislature.

A draft copy of a proposed concurrent resolution is tentatively scheduled for introduction the first week in April.

The Committee further discussed changes in the procedure for printing bills and preparing the session laws. A report on these items will be drafted and submitted to the legislature this session.

The meeting was adjourned.